
>>> Joyce Dillard <dillardjoyce@yahoo.com> 11/9/2009 9:30 AM >>> 
 
Comments on Public Notice No. 09-117 Reopener the Los Angeles County Municipal Separate Storm Water Sewer System 
(MS4) Permit (NPDES No. CAS004001, Board Order No. 01-182 as amended by Order No. R4-2006-0074 and R4-2007-
0042) Waste Discharge Requirements (WDRs) due 11/9/2009 by 12 PM  
   
   
How does this reopener to the Basin Plan change the non-adjudicated status of the Hollywood Basin ?  
   
   
How does this reopener to the Basin Plan change the non-adjudicated status of the Santa Monica Basin (not applicable to 
this reopener)?  
   
   
Why are the Upper Los Angeles River Area Basins considered in the Basin Plain of the Coastal Watersheds of Los Angeles 
and Ventura Counties ?  
   
   
Why is the Hollywood Basin considered in the Basin Plain of the Coastal Watersheds of Los Angeles and Ventura 
Counties?  
   
   
How is private property being monitored for compliance?  Have the private property owners been named in any legal 
action over any of these MS4 and/or NPDES requirements?  
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